
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
Please be advised that the Bigbury Parish Council meeting 

scheduled for Wednesday April 8th 2020 has been 

postponed. 

 

 

Local Authority meetings are adversely affected by the 

Covid-19 pandemic and cannot be conducted in the 

traditional manner. 

 

 

Guidelines have today been received from Central 

Government as to how Local Authority meetings should 

be conducted. However there remain some open questions 

and Bigbury Parish Council will be represented at a 

meeting of Devon Association of Local Councils (DALC) 

on Thursday April 9th where it is expected these questions 

will be addressed, ensuring compliance of future meetings. 

 

 

The meeting will therefore be re-scheduled for Wednesday 

April 15th 2020. Full details of how this meeting will be 

conducted will be published on Friday 10th April 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
R Matthews 

Clerk – Bigbury Parish Council 

April 3rd 2020 

 

 


